
Longmeadow Parkway Neighborhood Meeting
Wed, October 8, 7:00pm – 8:30pm

Village of Barrington Hills, 112 Algonquin Rd, Barrington Hills, IL, United States

Dear Resident,

The Kane County Division of Transportation has completed preliminary plans (60% completion) for the

Longmeadow Parkway project and has provided these plans to the Village for initial review. Though still

preliminary in nature, the plans provide greater detail than previously provided concept plans regarding

the planned roadway improvements and how they would impact Autumn Trail, IL Rte. 62, and adjacent

properties.

The Village of Barrington Hills would like to invite you to a neighborhood meeting on Wednesday,

October 8th, 2014 at 7 pm at the Village Hall. The intent of this meeting is to discuss the details

presented in the preliminary plan set and to help determine the scope of the Village’s response to Kane

County DOT. While the Village does not have any direct involvement in the design or planning of this

project, nevertheless we would like to make sure that feedback and concerns from residents are heard

by the appropriate parties at the Kane County Division of Transportation.

For planning purposes, please RSVP to the Village Clerk by e-mail at clerk@barringtonhills-il.gov or by

phone at 847-551-3000 by Friday, October 3rd. If you have any specific questions that you may want to

have explored prior to the meeting, those may be forwarded to the Clerk as well.

Sincerely,

Patty Meroni

Chair, Roads and Bridges

Village of Barrington Hills


